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Weekly Events 

Monday:  Memorial Day - NO SCHOOL   

Tuesday: 

 - 8th Grade Trip to Great America 

 - Math Acceleration Testing 3:30 @ District Office 

Wednesday: 

Thursday: 

 - Minimum Day  

 - Last day for students 

 - Reports Cards mailed home 

 - Graduation @ 7:30 

Jefferson Times 
M A Y  2 6 ,  2 0 1 4   

Upcoming Events 

SCHOOL RESUMES AUGUST 

12th. ENJOY YOUR SUMMER! 

Critical ThinkingCritical ThinkingCritical Thinking   

Word of the WeekWord of the WeekWord of the Week   
________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

EVALUATEEVALUATE  

 

Hello Jefferson Families! 

 

We made it!  It's the last week of school and the year is coming to a close.  This week marks a significant time in Jefferson history.  

This is our last week on the old campus.  As we pack our boxes and empty the classrooms, we have been reflecting on the many 

memories made in the halls of this school.  We are excited for the changes and are looking forward to the opportunities that the 

new school will bring! 

 

Attention 6th & 7th graders interested in math acceleration:  A make-up testing session will be offered on Tuesday, May 27 

at 3:30 pm at the District Office.  Please sign up in the school office if you are interested.  The deadline to sign up is 

Tuesday at noon.  This is only for students who have not previously taken the test. 

 

Thursday is our last day of school!  It is a minimum day with a 1:00 dismissal.   

 

Our 8th graders are ending their year with a trip to Great America on Tuesday 5/27/2014.  Please remember to arrive at the ACE 

train station by 7:15 and be picked up at the station by 8:15.  Dress code still applies! 

 

Any 8th graders interested in auditioning to sing the National Anthem at graduation need to sign up in the office.  Auditions will 

take place on Wednesday during graduation practice. 

 

8th grade graduation tickets were given out at the ice cream social on Friday.  If you want to enter the lottery for up to 2 extra 

tickets, you must call Ms. Vinyard at school at 209-835-3053.  The lottery will take place on Wednesday. 

 

8th grade graduation is on Thursday at 7:30pm and the graduation dance is at 9:00pm.   

 

Class of 2014 – we will miss you!  Good luck in high school next year!  

A note from the principal. . . 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of the Monticello Jefferson PFA we would like to extend our thanks to the students, parents, and volunteers who made this year's 

carnival a huge success. We could not have done it without you!!  

 

It was all worth seeing the smiles on the kids’ faces and knowing that you helped contribute to improving our children's education at both 

Monticello and Jefferson. We are proud to say that this year's carnival to-date has raised $16,083 gross (net $12,137) which goes to  

programs that the school cannot afford to have if it wasn't for the MJPFA carnival and other fundraisers. 

 

Thank you again and hope that you will join us again in next year's MJFPA events and fundraisers. It takes a team to make our schools a  

better place. 

 

Sincerely, 

MJPFA Carnival Committee 






